
May 23rd, 1927

Dr. J. Clarence Webster, 
Rideau Club,
Ottawa* Ont.

Dear Dr. 77ebster;-

I have your note of yesterday 
with reference to the special painting of the 
"Death of Wolfe" by Benjamin West.

I have not yet heard from Mr. 
Bottenweiser, "but It will be impossible for me to 
do anything with reference to this matter for 
some time. This is Convocation week and an exceed­
ingly busy one. I am leaving on Friday night to 
fill certain engagements in Western Ontario and 
do not return to Montreal until June 5th. There is 
a Canadian Universities’ Conference and a meeting 
of the Royal Military College Advisory Board in 
between. However, I shall be interested in what 
•Tr. Bottonweiser has to say.

Many thanks for writing to me.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


